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								Wednesday 13 September

Dear Parents

There will be an opportunity for you to meet with your child’s Classroom Teacher (Foundation Stage and Primary School) or Form Tutor (Secondary School) on Tuesday 19 September. 

They will share important information about year group and school expectations whilst also giving you an opportunity to ask any questions you may have. You do not need to book a time, yet we strongly encourage you to attend one of the following sessions. Presentations will start promptly, please ensure you are on time. Please note that these sessions are for parents only (as such, students do not attend).

The sessions are scheduled at the following times:

14:00 – 14:45
15:30 – 16:15
17:00 – 17:45
There will also be a Community Fair in the gymnasium, running throughout the afternoon. Please pay a visit to see the extra-curricular opportunities on offer this term, which will be run through our external providers every Monday. The purpose of having the fair in school is so parents can sign their children up and pay the providers directly on the day. As such, please remember to bring money with you. 
We look forward to seeing you all!
Yours faithfully

Mr Jones
Vice Principal









السادة أولياء الأمور الكرام 
                      كل عام أنتم بخير 

نحيطكم علما بالآتي 
ستتاح لكم فرصة الالتقاء بالمعلم  الخاص بطفلكم (المرحلة التأسيسية والمدرسة الابتدائية) ومعلم المرحلة الثانوية يوم الثلاثاء 19 سبتمبر.

وسوف يكون اللقاء فرصة للمشاركة في معرفة المعلومات الهامة  حول توقعات المدرسة لهذا العام  ، كما أنه يفتح الباب لديكم لطرح أي أسئلة تشغلكم.  
وستكون الجلسات في الأوقات التالية :
-14:45 14:00 
- 16:15 15:30 
17:00 – 17:45
ملحوظة : - لأولياء الأمور الكرام الحضور في أي موعد من المواعيد المذكورة دون حجز 
لذا نشجعكم بشدة على حضور هذه الاجتماعات  مع الالتزام بالوقت المحدد لها .
· حضور هذه الجلسات للآباء فقط فالرجاء عدم إحضار الطالب 

 كما سنقدم لكم في صالة التربية الرياضية في فترة الظهر عرض لمجموعة من الأنشطة اللاصفية كمنهج إضافي يلتحق الطالب به  وذلك كل يوم اثنين. 
يستطيع أولياء تسجيل أطفالهم في نفس الوقت ، فقط للتذكير الرجاء احضار المال معكم لسداد الرسوم المقررة للتسجيل.  

ونحن نتطلع إلى رؤيتكم جميعا!
تحياتي 
نائب المدير
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